
Venues: 
-  Regional Training Centre, Innishmore, Ballincollig, Co Cork on  

22nd October 2013
-   Institute of Technology Tralee, North Campus, Dromtacker, Co Kerry on

24th October 2013

Aim of Seminars:
• To explain the implications for home owners of the new 2013 Construction Regulations which

came into effect on 1st of August this year. 
Home owners are now required under these Regulations to appoint competent
project supervisors when carrying out certain construction works.

• The requirements of the Safety Health and Welfare at Work (Construction) Regulations 2006
and amendments have been reviewed and updated. While the main focus of the Seminars
will be on the new requirements on home owners, other changes under the regulations will
also be highlighted.

• A workshop is included where participants will have the opportunity to prepare a Safety and
Health Plan and decide on what information should be included in the Safety File.

Who should attend?
The seminars will be an invaluable source of information and guidance for anybody involved in
the planning and building of a new house, house extensions or other home improvements.
They should be of particular interest to home owners, small builders, sub-contractors such as
roofers, electricians, plumbers, plasterers and block layers, as well as those involved in the
design process such as architects, engineers, etc. 

Fee: €30
Where 2 or more attend from the same company the fee is €20 per person.
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PROGRAMME

Programme

 
 

 
 

8.45 – 9.15   Registration

9.15 – 9.20   Introduction

Sean Hyde  -  Senior Inspector, Health & Safety Authority

9.20 – 10.05  An overview of the new requirements under the 2013

Construction Regulations

Michael McDonagh, Senior Inspector, Health & Safety Authority

10.05 – 10.50   Practical Implications of the new regulations                     

Eddie Ronayne - Safety Advisor, Cork County Council, (Ballincollig)

Robert Stuart -  Safety Advisor, Kerry County Council, (Tralee)

10.50 – 11.05   Briefing on workshops

11.05 – 11.30 Tea/Coffee Break

11.30 – 12.45 Workshop: – Preparation of Safety and Health Plans and Safety 

Files 

12.45 – 01.00   Open discussion

01.00     Close

The Southern Regional Advisory Committee of the Health and Safety Authority was set up in April 1999, its objective

being the reduction of accidents and ill-health in the Region’s workplaces.

These workshops are being organised with the co-operation of the Committee which draws its members from a range

of sectors within the Region including: NISO, IOSH, CIF, WCEB, ESB Networks, HSE, SWFPO, IFA, ICMSA, SIPTU,

Limerick IT and Cork and Kerry County Councils and Limerick City & County Council.

Please send contact details, fee and names of attendees to:

Carol O’Shea, Health and Safety Authority, Block A Loughmore Centre,
Raheen Business Park, Limerick. 
Tel: 01 7997817;
e-mail: carol_oshea@hsa.ie

Please make cheque payable to the “Health & Safety Authority” as HSA abbreviation is not
accepted by the bank.

Payment by VISA, Mastercard or Debit Card can be made by contacting 
Carol O’Shea at 01 7997817.

Booking Details  
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